
Dear CCITP Candidate: 

 

We thank you all for your patience and flexibility during these unprecedented times. After much 

research and coordination, we are proud to announce that we are moving forward with the 

Certified Counter-Insider Threat Professional (CCITP) testing cycle.  

 

The CCITP Program is happy to announce that exam registration for all CCITP exams will 

remain open from now until 25 September 2020; at which point the CCITP Program Reviewers 

will have approximately two (2) weeks to review all applications and approve candidates for 

testing; and then, the testing window will be open from 16 October until 30 November 2020.  

 

In order to keep candidates safe and provide options for testing that aligns with their level of 

comfort and risk, candidates will have two (2) testing options: 1) Candidates will have the option 

to locate a testing center near them that is open and offering exam times; Or, 2) Candidates can 

request to participate in Live Remote Proctoring (LRP) and take their exams from the comfort 

and safety of their own homes. 

 

Both testing options are available for all CCITP Candidates for this current testing window only, 

and candidates are welcome to select the testing method that suits them best.  Our test delivery 

partner, PearsonVUE is taking extra health and safety measures at their test centers.  Please see 

their webpage for additional information: https://home.pearsonvue.com/coronavirus-update 

Additionally, please note that the LRP option has certain restrictions (e.g., Testing must be 

conducted on personal computers and devices, and not on government devices). For a complete 

list of restrictions and parameters, please see the attached “LRP Guidelines document.” 

 

We apologize for the delay in testing, but your safety, the safety of our staff, the safety of our 

testing partners and the safety of everyone’s families is of the utmost importance. The 

combination of optional in-person testing at a PearsonVUE testing site, or LRP at home, 

provides you with the broadest possible options and flexibility to participate in the CCITP 

Program given the uncertainties associated with COVID-19. 

 

We wish everyone good luck in testing and if you have any further questions about this email, 

the CCITP COVID-19 response and new testing options, or about the CCITP Program in 

general, please visit the CCITP Website (https://dodcertpmo.defense.gov/Counter-Insider-

Threat/), or contact the CCITP Program Management Office (PMO) at (OSD.CINT-

Certification@mail.mil). 

 

Respectfully, 

 

CCITP PMO Staff 
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